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IAC 15 Meeting Minutes: 04/18/2011 

Submitted by Dave Maine 

 

We met at Executive Beech at the Downtown airport at 7pm.  Attendees included Grant 

Wittenborn, Lee Crites, Rod Flinn, Nan Funkhouser, John Handley, Brian von Bevern, Micki 

Shetterly,  Paul Thomson, John Wittenborn, Roy and Jan Thorton, and Dave Maine.  

 

Lee reported a balance of $11,967.18.  He thanked everyone for their love and support 

through his recent heat surgery and recovery.  

 

Micki reported that Greg got his competency card to 500ft.  He, and sons Joe and Jeff all flew 

in the same air show in Texas.  Greg flew his One Design, Jeff flew his RV-8, and Joe flew 

"his" A-10 in the USAF demo flight.  The crowd loved it!  Greg plans to fly in the KC 

Aviation Expo air show.  

 

We agreed to send $100 to the Moonlight Fund for Kyle and Amanda Franklin.  

 

Our next meeting will be a fly-out breakfast at Billard airport in Topeka on Saturday May 21, 

9am. 

 

 

Here is Dave Maine’s Pitts News: 

Pitts update: Aaron delivered it to OJC without incident June 1. He says it flies just like a 

Pitts should. Gerry Gippner and I are working on the annual Condition Inspection. That is 

going well so far. A couple of things will drag it out a few more weeks: I need to de-gauss the 

tubing in the cockpit area to get the compass working. I need to select, buy, and install a 

transponder. I need to get transition training. Currently scheduled to fly with Bruce Ballew in 

St. Louis July 1-2.  

 

- Dave 

Congratulations Dave on acquiring your Pitts and on getting it to the KC area! Now all we 

have to do is sit back and watch you fly it!  

 

KC AIR EXPO 
Nan Funkhouser has secured a booth for Chapter 15 at the KC Air Expo on August 21 & 22.  

Materials are on their way from EAA and we will need volunteers to help us set up, man the 

booth and tear down. Anyone able to help can contact Grant or Nan (816-589-5334). It 

should be an exciting year for a booth, as Joe Shetterly is scheduled to fly the show, and 

hopefully Greg Shetterly will be able to join him. They are still working on the details. 

Thanks in advance for your help!  



From Roy Thornton: More Great Harold Neumann Stories! 
 

 



 



 

 



 

 

See you at tonight’s meeting! 

Respectfully submitted,  

Nan Funkhouser 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


